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Summary: Allegations of Contract Fraud on Crow Reservation, MT 
Report Date: July 20, 2015 
 
OIG completed an investigation into allegations that a Crow Tribe, MT, contractor failed to 
provide computer equipment and services for which it had been paid $1,500,665 through its 
contract with the tribe. Our investigation found that the contractor did fail to provide some of the 
computer equipment purchased by the Crow Tribe; however, there was insufficient evidence to 
establish fraud. We referred our investigation to the United States Attorney for the District of 
Montana, who declined to prosecute. 
 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued internally to the U.S. Department of 
the Interior. This summary was posted to the web on March 14, 2016. 

 


